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Dear Ms. Slevin,

Thank you for your letter of 12 December 2022 regarding the above, the contents of which have
been noted.

Transport Infrastructure Ireland (TIl) has no specific observations to make in relation to the
planning referral for the Edenderry Local Area Plan 2023-2029.

| hope that this information is of assistance to you.
Yours sincerely,
Muireann Walsh

Regulatory & Administration Unit
Ref No. Tl122-121281
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